Gender Neutral Restroom Policy

It is important that all employees and members have prompt access to appropriate sanitary facilities. Everyone should be permitted to use the facilities that correspond with their gender identity. Each person should determine the most appropriate and safest option for themselves. WSIA will work with event and meeting space managers during the event or meeting planning stage to include these options whenever possible which may include but are not limited to:

- Single-occupancy gender-neutral facilities
- Use of multiple-occupant, gender-neutral restroom facilities with lockable single-occupant stalls.

Regardless of the physical layout at a location, WSIA will make every effort to find solutions that are safe, convenient, and respect all individuals.

